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IMPORTANT DATES

Thursday, 28th July
Parent / Teacher Meetings - Early Close 11.45am

Friday, 29th July
Assembly, 8.45am
100 Days of School Celebration

Wednesday, 31st August
Parent Session - Cyber Safety, 6.30pm - 8.30pm

@st_damienscps
St Damien's Catholic 

Primary School

St Damien's Parish
Full Mass times on Parish website

Saturday 6.00pm
Sunday 8.30am



Click here for

St Damien's Parish

Principal Welcome
NAIDOC Week
Parent Teacher Interviews
Year 4 Holy Communion
School Closure Day
100 Days of School Celebration
Wickepin Parade

Principal's Blog - In today's Blog Mr Gooch mentions:

Uniform Shop
Wednesday 2.45pm - 3.15pm

Friday  8.30am - 9.00am



Email orders can be taken. Orders will
only be delivered on Wednesday's and

Friday's.

Principal's Blog



Click here for







Friday, 22nd July
Start of Term Mass Yr 4-6
NAIDOC / Yr 6  Assembly, 8.45am

Monday, 25th July
Book Club Orders Due
P&F Meeting, 3.15pm in Staff Room

Wednesday, 27th July
PSSA Cross Country

COVID-19 UpdateP
PSSA Cross Country
Thank you P&F
Bishop's Religious Literacy Assessment (BRLA)
Friday Morning Assembly
Principal's Awards 

School Photos - Monday 15 August 2022, Tuesday 16 August 2022 and Friday 19 August 2022 

Class Photos/Portraits: 
• Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or not. 
• The school has chosen to use the online ordering system. Your child will be given an online ordering instruction slip and a
unique student shootkey. This slip will be handed to students next week.
• Log on to www.msp.com.au and follow the prompts to place your order. 
• If you lose your shootkey the school reception will have a copy to quote back to you. 
• The expiry date for online ordering is Thursday 25th August 2022.  Any orders received after this date will incur a $30.00
archive fee. 
• Spare envelopes (green) are available at school reception should you wish to pay via cash. 

Family Photos: 
• Envelopes can be obtained from Administration. 
• Family photos are taken each morning before school. 
• Please ensure that your family envelope and payment are handed to the Photographers on photo day. 
• If you do not have the correct money, we will provide any change needed when photos are delivered to school. 
• Family photos cannot be ordered online. 
• Once school has received photos, family photos will remain at reception for parents to collect. 

Please Note: 
Individuals and Family Images are not available to view online for Students’ Security. If for any reason you need to contact
MSP regarding your child’s photos you will be asked to provide your child’s shootkey. 

Uniform for Photo Day 
Kindy to Year 2 - Full StDCPS Tracksuit. (Ice Blue Polo, Track Jacket, Track Pants)
Year 3 to 6  - Full StDCPS Formal Winter Uniform. Girls must wear navy tights with pinafore / skirt. 
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LOST PROPERTY

There is a large amount of unclaimed uniform items which can found in the Steve Dowie Hall. Please take time to take a look, if
you know your child is missing an item. There are other lost items available too such as drink bottles, lunch boxes etc.

SACRAMENTAL DATES

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION
Tuesday 16th August @5pm – Preparation Mass (for parents and candidates)
Sunday 28th August @8.30am – Sacrament of Confirmation

SACRAMENT OF THE EUCHARIST (1st COMMUNION)
Wednesday 3rd August @5pm – Enrolment Mass and Parent/ Child Information Session
Tuesday 6th September @5pm – Preparation Mass (for parents and children)
Tuesday 13th August  - Eucharist Retreat at school
Sunday 18th September  - Sacrament of the Eucharist (1st Communion) @8.30am

All events in preparation for the specific Sacrament are compulsory to attend.
 
UNIFORM

The uniform requirements at St Damien’s Catholic Primary School are clearly stated in the Parent Handbook. Please make sure
your child wears their uniform appropriately, otherwise he/she may receive a uniform infringement warning and possibly a
follow up time out. Any issues with the uniform for a specific day can easily be dealt with through communicating with the class
teacher either directly or via email or Direqt Message in SEQTA.

SCHOOL MASS

Our first School Mass for this year will be on Sunday August 14th @8.30am. Please come along and celebrate with the parish
community and our own school choir. Your support is greatly appreciated.

MINI VINNIES TOILETRY DRIVE

Starting next week and running for a couple of weeks, our Year 5 Mini Vinnie team will be running a toiletry drive to assist the
local St Vincent de Paul support people in our community who are disadvantaged or in times of hardship. If you are able to
support this initiative that would be wonderful. St Vincent de Paul are looking for basic toiletry needs such as soap, shampoo,
toothpaste, toothbrushes, roll-on deodorant, sun-screen, small packet of tissues, small bottle of hand sanitizer, packets of face
masks etc. Please drop them into your child’s class for regular collection by our Mini Vinnies team.

CAKE CREATOR WANTED

This term we are celebrating two sacraments, Confirmation and 1st Holy Communion, and I am looking for anyone who has cake
baking and decorating skills to create a cake for each sacrament. If you are skilled in this area or know of someone who is,
please send an email to peter.hazebroek@cewa.edu.au with contact information.

Mr Hazebroek
Assistant Principal
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